
 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

 
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

 
Official bid documents including plans and specifications for the following project are 
now available*: 
 

FIRE STATION 2 COMMUNICATION CENTER UPS REPLACEMENT 
PROJECT NO. F022001 

 
Project Description:  Replace uninterruptible power supply in the Emergency 

Dispatch Center located at Fire Station 2.  
   

Engineer's Estimate: Below $175,000.00 

License Required:  Class "C-10" 

Bid Opening Date:  Thursday, January 27, 2022, 2 p.m., City Hall, Clerk’s Office 
Final Day for Questions:     January 14, 2022 
Non-Mandatory Job Walk: January 12 at 9 am 
    Fire Station 2 
    110 West Sonora Street 
    Stockton, CA 95203 

Park on S. Commerce St. and meet in front of the Fire  
House on West Sonora Street 

 
*Note: Official bid documents, including plans and specifications, may be                

obtained from the City of Stockton web site at www.stocktonca.gov/pwbid 
 
 All bids submitted for this project must conform with the requirements of the official 

bid documents, including plans and specifications, Instructions to Bidders, 
complete Bid Forms Package, and any Letters of Clarification issued during the 
bidding process. Bids must be submitted to the City Clerk’s Office on or before     2 
p.m. on the Bid Opening Date. 
 

City of Stockton 
City Clerk’s Office 

City Hall 
425 N. El Dorado Street 

Stockton, CA 95202 
 

http://www.stocktonca.gov/pwbid


If you would like additional information regarding this project, please contact Jennifer 
Booth at Jennifer.Booth@stocktonca.gov  

mailto:Jennifer.Booth@stocktonca.gov

